
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING OF THE CITY OF COLTON 
RECHE CANYON TRAFFIC AD-HOC COMMITTEE

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Quarterly Meeting for the Reche

Canyon Traffic Ad-Hoc Committee of the City of Colton scheduled for April 23,

2020 at 6:00 P.M., has been canceled. The next Quarterly Meeting for the Reche

Canyon Traffic Ad-Hoc Committee will be announced as soon as the date is

established.

         //s//
___________________________

Victor Ortiz, P.E., City Engineer

State of California      )
County of San Bernardino )
City of Colton      )

I hereby certify that the foregoing Regular Meeting Agenda was posted at City Hall on 01/06/20 as 
required by Government Code Section 54954.2.
Date:  April 20, 2020

___________________________
   Victor Ortiz, P.E., City Engineer
   Public Works Dept.




